
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TThhee  DDiioocceessee  ooff  HHaammiillttoonn  
iinn  BBeerrmmuuddaa  

 

As Bishop Wes will be away attending the Annual Plenary 
Meeting of the Antilles Episcopal Conference, there will 
be NO Portuguese Masses at St. Theresa’s on Saturday, 
April 13th and 20th nor at St. Patrick’s on Wednesday, 
April 17th. 
 
The Portuguese Mass on Sunday, April 14th and 21st, will 
be a “hybrid” English-Portuguese Mass. 
  

 

NNOOTTIICCEE  
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